
 

Joanne Collins 

From: Duncan Gomes 
Sent: 19 December 2007 16:00 
To: Joanne Collins 
Subject: RE: Coastal Area Forum 

Hi Joanne,
 

The gates have been replaced.
 
I have applied for funding for the handrail at Easington Colliery and I am confident that my 

application will be successful. If so the work will be carried out next September. This would 

be the soonest I could carry out the work without disturbing the nesting birds. 


Duncan
 

-----Original Message-----
From: Joanne Collins 
Sent: 19 December 2007 14:27 
To: Duncan Gomes 
Subject: Coastal Area Forum 
Importance: High 

Duncan 

Do you have any update for the next CAF on gates at Limekiln Gill and the steps at Easington Colliery.  I have 
attached the minutes for your info 

Joanne
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